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To the elders and saints at Beach Street: 
 
Dear brethren, 
 
As we are about to begin the New Year, I pray the Lord’s total blessings on you, your families, and your local 
and foreign work. As we plant and water – God continues to give the increase. As we all know, it is to His 
honor and glory.  
 
My foreign work started off in a good form in January 2022 – but these last four months have been trying 
months. Appreciate your concern and prayers. We ask God in our prayers to keep us fit for His work. Peter’s 
words in 2 Peter 1:12-15 keep me dedicated to the task of preaching the gospel to all people – Christians and 
non-Christians. 
 
Minnie’s Health Issues – 
Minnie continues to do well after receiving her second treatment of spinal injections on December 8th. She 
remains focused and determined – and very grateful to all who have prayed for her. 
 
2023 Scheduled Preaching Trips – 
With God’s help and yours, I have the following scheduled trips for the first six months: 

• January – Alajuela, Costa Rica. 

• February – Guadalajara, México. 

• March – Teoloyucan & Tacuba (Mexico City, México.) 

• April – Los Reyes, La Paz, Mexico. 

• May – Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic. 

• June – Havana, Cuba. 
 
Finally – 
I appreciate the monthly fellowship that enables me to preach God’s power of salvation. I am thankful for 
your dedication and prayers. I am grateful for your encouragement and thoughtfulness. I also am thankful 
for your continued partnership as together we serve God and mankind in the New Year 2023. 
 
May the New Year 2023 bring you and yours many opportunities to serve God and one another. 
 
In the love of Christ, 
Ruben C. Amador 
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